From: Diane Hunter <dhunter@miamination.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 10:25 AM
To: AdvancedReactors-GEIS Resource
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2020-0101 Generic Environmental

Impact Statement for Advanced Nuclear Reactors (STC-20-036) —
Comments of the Miami Tribe of Oklahoma

Attachments: Docket ID NRC-2020-0101 Generic Environmental Impact Statement
for Advanced Nuclear Reactors (STC-20-036) — Comments of the Miami
Tribe of Oklahoma.pdf

Greetings:
Attached you will find the response of the Miami Tribe of Oklahoma to the above-referenced
project.

Diane Hunter

Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Miami Tribe of Oklahoma
dhunter@miamination.com
918-541-8966




Federal Register Notice: 85FR24040
Comment Number: 3

Mail Envelope Properties (AF4AAB26-856A-4042-98C5-FD52669AD625)
Subject: [External_Sender] Docket ID NRC-2020-0101 Generic Environmental Impact

Statement for Advanced Nuclear Reactors (STC-20-036) — Comments of the Miami Tribe of Oklahoma
Sent Date: 5/13/2020 10:25:10 AM

Received Date: 5/13/2020 10:25:22 AM

From: Diane Hunter

Created By: dhunter@miamination.com

Recipients:

Post Office: miamination.com

Files Size Date & Time

MESSAGE 275 5/13/2020 10:25:22 AM
Docket ID NRC-2020-0101 Generic Environmental Impact Statement for Advanced Nuclear Reactors
(STC-20-036) — Comments of the Miami Tribe of Oklahoma.pdf 409879
Options

Priority: Standard

Return Notification: No

Reply Requested: No

Sensitivity: Normal

Expiration Date:
Recipients Received:



Miami Tribe of Oklahoma

3410 P St. NW, Miami, OK 74354 ® P.O. Box 1326, Miami, OK 74355
Ph: (918) 541-1300 @ Fax: (918) 542-7260
www.miamination.com

Via email: AdvancedReactors-GEIS@nrc.gov
May 13, 2020

Office of Administration

Mail Stop TWFN-7-A60M

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Re: Docket ID NRC-2020-0101 Generic Environmental Impact Statement for Advanced Nuclear
Reactors (STC-20-036) — Comments of the Miami Tribe of Oklahoma

Greetings:

Aya, kikwehsitoole — I show you respect. My name is Diane Hunter, and I am the Tribal
Historic Preservation Officer for the Federally Recognized Miami Tribe of Oklahoma.

The Miami Tribe offers no objection to the above-referenced project. We support and emphasize
the statement, “Consultation required by Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act
... will be conducted and included in the Supplemental EIS for each application and will not be
part of the ANR Generic EIS.”

If any human remains or Native American cultural items falling under the Native American
Graves Protection and Repatriation Act (NAGPRA) or archaeological evidence is discovered
during any Advanced Nuclear Reactor project within the areas of interest of the Miami Tribe, we
request immediate consultation with the entity of jurisdiction for the location of discovery. In
such a case, please contact me at 918-541-8966 or by email at dhunter(@miamination.com to
initiate consultation.

The Miami Tribe accepts the invitation to serve as a consulting party to the proposed project and
requests notification as development of this GEIS goes forward. Please send all correspondence
and documents to me at dhunter@miamination.com.

Respectfully,

Diane Hunter
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer



